From: Richard Jones

Sent: Monday, September 26, 2022 12:43 PM
To: John Moynihan, Executive Director
Cc: Councillor McCauley; Katie Mahan
Subject: RE: Arts and Culture Shanties

Hi John,

I am copying Public Safety Cmte Chair Councillor McCauley on this email. It appears you were approved until October 2, 2022. I understand you would like to extend that date until October 16th. Councillor McCauley has asked me to enter this email as a late file request for tomorrow night's Tuesday City Council meeting at which time he will ask for a vote to extend the date.

This avoids submitting a new application. Sound ok to you?

Thank you,

Richard B. Jones City Clerk City of Newburyport 60 Pleasant St, Newburyport, 01950

978.465.4407

^{**} Please note that all emails are public records and are subject to a public records request pursuant 950 CMR 32.08 **